No. Acad.III/PQ/945/2012/					           		   December 18, 2012 	
 
Ms. Valsala Hariharan
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Shastri Bhawan
New Delhi - 110 011


Sub:	Material for reply to Lok Sabha Question No. 4218 asked by Shri Dinesh Chandra Yadav regarding “Harassment of Women Employees in Colleges".

Madam,
 
	Please refer to your E-mail dated 13.12.2012 on the subject cited above. 

	As desired, we forward herewith the draft material to the aforesaid Question for further action at your end. 

	Thanking you, 


Yours faithfully, 


                                                                    				             (A. S. SEBASTIAN)
Senior Consultant (Acad.)
Encl: As above.                                                         

	
JAWAHARLAL NEHRU UNIVERSITY
Material for reply to Lok Sabha Question No. 4218 to be asked by Shri Dinesh Chandra Yadav regarding “Harassment of Women Employees in Colleges".


Q. (a)	Whether complaints of harassment of women employees in colleges of University of Delhi specially colleges in north campus have come to the light of the Government; 

Ans. (a)    Pertains to Delhi University. However, JNU has not received any such complaints in the
                 recent past.


Q. (b)	If so, the details thereof along with the number of cases reported during the current year, college-wise; and 

Ans. (b)   	In view of the above, not applicable.	


Q. (c)	The action taken/being taken by the Government in this regard? 

Ans. (c)    Not applicable.
		
 
                       

                                          


